
Dear Parents

The sun was shining beautifully during today’s Krazy Golf class, and we all had fun swinging and 
putting away into the holes. 

We began with everyone showing off their golf swing before putting it in action in our practice hole! 
Afterwards everyone learned a little about bouncing the ball of the wall to get it around a corner as 
well as trying out our super slide hole! We then had everyone in a free-for-all race in pairs to get it in 
the hole with no assistance or other course obstacles. Everyone showed such great teamwork and 
support. Keep it up everyone!

Teacher Rory
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